
 
 

August 2023 

 

Dear Doss CCSD Families,  

Students, and Community,         

 

The Doss School team is excited about a STRONG START for our new year! 
 

We are anxious to welcome students Monday, August 28th for the first day of school. We remain 
committed to student and staff safety, so we encourage communication. Considering the special 
events regarding our universe this year, our theme is: 

Give the heavens above more than just a second glance, 

and Never Lose Your Sense of Wonder! 

STRONG START  

As a public education institution, we are committed to health, education, and welfare. The safety 
of students and staff is paramount, so we are implementing new safety features that are 
summarized below. More will be rolled out and explained throughout the year.  

SURE START  

The traffic flow for all traffic will be into the district from County Road 648. Parking for parents, 
visitors, and others is between the main building and the annex. Parents dropping off or picking 
up students are to remain in their vehicle until directed to move forward. 

SAFE START 

Laws from the 89th Legislative Session guide our safety features. Besides parking and pick-up, we 
will have armed security on site every day. The officer will monitor all school and student activities, 
assist with visitor access, provide direction for traffic, and much more. 

STRONG START  

Please review these procedures and the attached map. Contact us with any questions or comments. 
Thank you for supporting the Doss vision to inspire curiosity, respect tradition, and embrace 
excellence. We hope children are excited for a STRONG, SURE, and SAFE START!  
 

Respectfully,  

 

 

Pam Seipp, Interim Superintendent                            
Enclosure (1):  Traffic Flow Map                                   Never Lose Your Sense of Wonder! 
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Traffic Flow and Parking  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Bell Rings On!




